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NOTICE  
TO COMMUNITY 

 
HYDRO UPGRADE 

August 18, 2020 - Please be advised that Hydro One will be in the community this 
week doing some infrastructure updates. 
 
Wednesday, August 19th and Thursday, August 20th the loop road will be closed 
for Hydro Expansion from Nathan Sawyer’s home to the ball field. Please redirect 
if that is your regular route. 
 
Further, on Thursday, August 20th buildings and households from the Family 
Healing Wellness Centre and Vicky Blake’s home to Virginia Hope’s home will 
have a brief POWER DISRUPTION from 10:00 am until 12:00 noon. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience that these Hydro upgrades will cause and will 
keep you advised on the service expansions. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Jamie Koistinen by phone at  
705-237-8943 ext. 103 or by email to cim@temagamifirstnation.ca 
 
We thank everyone in advance for your cooperation. 


